THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, APRIL 16, 2022
THE STARPHOENIX, TUESDAY, APRIL 19, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

VICTORIA PARK BOATHOUSE — INTENT TO LEASE FOR LESS THAN FAIR MARKET VALUE WITHOUT
PUBLIC OFFERING

City Council will be considering a report from the Administration at the Public Hearing Meeting
of City Council to be held on Monday, April 25, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall
recommending that City Council authorize the lease with the Saskatoon Canoe Club, Saskatoon
Racing Canoe Club and Saskatoon Rowing Club for a period of four years with an option for renewal.
The Clubs have been utilizing the Boathouse since 1987. They are not-for-profit organizations that
offer year-round programming for beginners up to high-performance athletes. The agreement was
renewed annually and both the City and Clubs would like to move to a four-term.

The Cities Act and City Council Bylaw 8171 require that City Council give public notice before Council
considers leasing land for less than fair market value and without a public offering.

Should you wish to provide comments to City Council, please visit saskatoon.ca/write-letter-
councilcommittees. If you are requesting to speak in person or remotely, please indicate this in
your correspondence and you will be contacted by a representative of the City Clerk's Office with
further information.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240.




